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Comments: Dear Sir/Madam:

 

I am writing to express my deep discontent that the Holland Lake Lodge Development Plan was not published

until September 6, 2022, leaving the public too little time to review and comment on this 36-page document and

the Forest Service's 16-page scoping document by September 21, 2022.  The Forest Service is also gravely

mistaken in its view that this enormous proposed development can be categorically excluded from either an

Environmental Assessment or Environmental Impact Statement.  The Forest Service must provide 60 days for

public comments on the aforesaid documents and prepare a full-blown Environmental Impact Statement that

assesses in detail the unmistakable negative impacts of this proposed profit-driven adulteration of historic public

lands and natural resources/ecosystems.  Thank you. 

 

Michael R. King


